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FOUNDATION STAY N PLAY 
Foundation are holding a Stay N Play for parents on 
Wednesday 25th October from 2.00-3.00 pm.  This 
is for parents of Nursery and Reception children 
where they can come into school and join in with 
the children and speak to the staff about how 
they’re getting on. 
 
SCHOOL NURSE DROP-IN 
On Wednesday 25th October the School Nurse will 
be holding a drop-in session for parents/carers 
from 9.00 am for any parents who would like any 
advice or have any health concerns for their child.  
She will be here for about 45 minutes if anyone 
would like to call in. 
 
PARENT’S FUNDRAISING GROUP 
We would like to set up a new parent’s group to 
help organise activities and fundraising events that 
will benefit the children of our school.  A meeting 
will be held with Ms Ward on Thursday 9th 
November at 3.30 pm if anyone would like to get 
involved.  Everyone is welcome to come along and 
all ideas would be gratefully received. 
 
FLU IMMUNISATIONS 
The School Immunisation Team are in school next 
Friday 27th October to offer the nasal flu 
vaccination to all children.  If you have not already 
done so, please use the following link and code to 
complete a Yes or No consent form before Monday. 
www.bit.ly/econflu 
School Code BW141538 
Or contact the Immunisation Team on 0151 495 
5066. 
 
AUTUMN DISCO 
We will be holding an Autumn disco for children 
from Reception to Year 6 in the school hall on 
Thursday 16th November from 3.30 to 4.30 pm.  
Entry to the disco is £3 per child to be paid by 
Friday 10th November.  A tuck shop will be available 
to buy sweets and drinks.  Children are to wear 
school uniform on the day and bring their clothes 
into school to change into before the disco. 

 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
HEAD OF SCHOOL AWARD 
This week’s award goes to Corey in Year 6 for being 
a fantastic ambassador for the school during 
parent’s evening. 
 
KS1 PERSON OF THE WEEK – Ivan in Year 1 for 
following our class rules and having lovely manners. 
KS2 PERSON OF THE WEEK –Charlotte in Year 6 for 
her dedication and hard work at parent’s evening. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nursery –Izzy for fantastic rhyming words. 
Reception –Cole for trying really hard at carpet 
time. 
Year 1 – Dylan for being a wonderful member of 
our class. 
Year 1/2 – Joey for making a big improvement in 
phonics. 
Year 3/4 –Harry El for great enthusiasm and 
participation in all lessons. 
Year 4/5 –Bea for excellent contributions in English. 
Year 5/6 –Jack U for having an amazing attitude to 
learning. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Reception –Karen 
Year 1 – Ava 
Year 1/2 – Antonia 
Year 3/4 -Oliver  
Year 4/5 –Brenden 
Year 5/6 – Lucas M 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Reception – Isabella 
Year 1 –Ron 
Year 1/2 –Caydence 
Year 3/4 – Lily-Rose 
Year 4/5 - Alfie 
Year 5/6 - Dylan 
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CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Reception - Joel 
Year 1 - Ivan 
Year 1/2 - Amelia 
Year 3/4 –Daniel 
Year 4/5 - Savannah 
Year 5/6 - Alana 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Year 3/4 –Eva 
Year 4/5 –Bella and Alessio 
Year 5/6 – Corey 
 
ATTENDANCE 
Reception - 96% 
Year 1 -  97% 
Year 1/2 - 98% 
Year 3/4 - 97% 
Year 4/5 - 98% 
Year 5/6 - 97% 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit 

the pantry. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Weds 25th Oct 9.00 am School Nurse drop-in 
2.00 pm Foundation Stay N Play 

Friday 27th Oct Flu immunisations 
School closes for half term 

Mon 6th Nov School reopens 

Thurs 9th Nov Open evening for Reception 
intake Sept 24 3.30 to 5.30 pm 

Thurs 16th Nov Autumn Disco 3.30-4.30 pm 

Thurs 21st Dec School closes for Christmas 
break 
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